
From: gana2@aol.com [mailto:gana2@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2012 11:02 AM 
To: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: 526 St Albans St N St Paul 
 
I am Fillmore Abrahamsen's sister and live in Georgia--Mark Robertson emailed me the letter 
you sent concerning this property--Wells Fargo and Highland Chateau Health Care have both 
been paid--I was led to believe this property is to be demolished which it should be--it is 123 
years old and has never been kept up--My brother is a veteran-blind-has  had part of his leg 
amputated-has dialysis 3 times a week and has a heart problem.  The veterans found him his 
current residence and we are trying to get medical assistance and need to know if the house will 
be torn down--he had an annuity and was told he had to get rid of the money which he is doing--
there will be approximately $6000 left in his account which Alison Hedman from Ramsey 
County told us he is able to have. I feel I have done all I can to hasten this process so he qualifies 
for medical assistance--please tell me what more I can do.  Thank you. I am 83 years old and am 
not able to come to Minnesota to help him--I was there this Fall and took care of some of his 
business and did the best I could. 
 
                                                                               Glorianna Kirkland 


